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Dear Parents and Carers,
RE: Class 27 Horniman Museum visit – Tuesday 17th January 2017
As part of next half term’s Science topic on Evolution and Inheritance, Year 6 will be visiting the Horniman Museum for a hands-on workshop exploring a range of fossils and other specimens to research how changes have occurred over time.  We will also hopefully have time to visit other related galleries. We will have an early lunch at school and leave  at around 1pm, returning by 3.30pm.  

The cost of the workshop is £3 per child. Please hand this amount in to the school office - along with the reply slip below - in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and class number written on the front. 

All children will need to be dressed in full school uniform and should wear a waterproof jacket or coat as we will be travelling to and from the museum on foot.

Best wishes,

Year 6 Class Teachers
I give my permission for my child ___________________________ in Class _____ to visit the Horniman museum on Tuesday 17th January 2017.
I enclose £3 for the cost of the workshop.
Signed..........................................................................................
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